
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

This week Years 2 and 4 have prepared and performed assemblies for their parents to find out what 
they have been learning in class this half term. The children worked hard on their performances and 
we were so proud to see them sharing their learning with all of you.  
Next week we will be recognising Safer Internet Day, which is Tuesday 3rd February. Miss Kaye (our 
Computing leader) has organised a fun-packed day where the children will learn all about how to 
stay safe online—including a national virtual assembly. Some of our school council members are 
heading to the Inner East Youth Summit on Wednesday to get involved in decision making with 
Leeds Council. They will be hoping to influence how the council spend money on things for children 
in Leeds.  
Next week is also Children’s Mental Health Awareness week. We will start the week with an           
assembly to share our thoughts in order to begin a week of reflection around mental health matters. 
The focus of the week this year is “Let’s Connect…” which will focus on how humans      
connect with each other and how this is vital to our wellbeing and our survival. 
Have a lovely weekend everyone.  
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 95.1% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to Reception and 5GA for the best attendance this week. 

5GA have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

Reception 1, 3NB, 4LB, 5GA & 6NP have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

N— 88% Rec 1—98% Rec 2— 92%  1HM– 96% 1FA— 93% 2HW— 95% 2NI— 92%  3NB—99% 

3JH— 94% 4LB— 97% 4RM— 96% 5HW– 94% 5GA— 100% 6NP— 97% 6CH—94%  
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 - 

Afternoon Tea—Uniform Exchange 2:30pm 

Thursday 9th February 2023—  

School closes for half term 

Monday 20th February 2023—  

School reopens after half term 

Wednesday 22nd February 2023 - 

Afternoon Tea—2:30pm 

Thursday 2nd March 2023—  

World Book Day 

 

 

 Parking Around School 
Please can we remind parents to be mindful of 

where they are parking when dropping children 

off for Breakfast club or at usual school time. Cars 

can not be left on yellow lines or yellow school zig 

zag lines (on Rigton green—Please see pictures). 

Please do not park in front of any gates (main 

school gates and the Burmantofts Nursery gates) 

as this can restrict access for staff or the          

emergency services.   

 

 

Our Partnership with Ocado 

We have recently secured a partnership with Ocado Zoom who provide 

free provisions for our free, daily Breakfast Club that is open from 7:30am 

every day (along with Magic Breakfast). We are one of only two schools in 

the country to have secured such a great partnership. 



 

 

Certificate winners this week... 
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